
PAMV Chapter BHS 

Music VP Report for November 12, 2011 Board Meeting 

The Music Team met on November 2. 

Planning for the spring show is proceeding.  Ian is developing a script.  There are several 
headliner quartets being considered, but none has yet been booked.  No show chairman has 
been selected. 

Tags will become part of the quartet program at chapter meetings. 

The Peninsulaires placed ninth in the FWD last month, the best we’ve done in decades! 

The CACM program will be re-initiated, with chapter members being given roles to help develop 
their musical talents. 

A new song (How Could You Believe Me?) is being added to the Peninsulaires’ repertoire, and 
another (Sleigh Ride) to the Holiday Chorus repertoire. 

Upcoming musical dates: 

11/27 Sing at Filoli 
12/3 Sunnyvale Tree-Lighting (not scheduled yet) 
12/5 Mountain View Tree-Lighting 
12/8 Holiday Party for Cities Association 
12/17 Sing at Palo Alto Farmers Market 
1/8 Sing at Coastside Theater? (probably not – day after Installation Dinner) 
1/20 Sing at Sequoias 
2/14 Valentines 
2/25? Novice Quartet Contest 
4/14 FWD-NW Convention in Woodside (we host!) 
5/6 Spring Show 
7/1-8 International Convention, Portland 
7/4 Sing at San Jose Giants 
7/29-8/5 Harmony University, St. Joseph 
8/? Harmony College West, Redlands 
9/28-30? Youth Harmony Camp, Pollock Pines 
10/11-14 FWD Convention in Phoenix 
 
Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 


